Angela Budde o

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Monday, September 15, 2014 9:13 AM
To: Angela Budde

Subject: FW: Commission meeting

Please post this item with the budget ordinance.

Thanks,
Cheri

From: Richard Boetiger [mailto:rd.boettger@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2014 8:52 AM

To: Cheri Smith

Subject: Commission meeting

Cheri, could you please read the following into the commission
meeting tomorrow during the portion relating to taxes:

The reason we even have reserves is to use them for unusual
occurrences, like beginning the EMS. Remember, your "rainy day
fund" 1s MY tax dollars sitting in your account earning maybe 1%.
My last investment is earning 10%. Please let us taxpayers use our
money as we see fit until you actually NEED it. I have analyzed
expenditures and reserves during our two bad hurricane years, and
even true disasters barely dented them.

Rick Boettger, 1402 Olivia

Thank you,

Rick



